ST. JOHN’S COLLEGE
Annapolis, Maryland

October 16, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:-—

Please accept my most sincere thanks for your fine letter,
written in my behalf, to Colonel ILouis E. Hibbs.

You may De assured that I will do my utmost to uphold the

trust and confidence you have placed in me.

Valentine Lentz
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